
Announcements    

Monday September 9, 2024    

RED Day    

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

 

Looking to get involved in an Activity this fall? Enjoy playing sports? Come sign up for intermural 

volleyball!!! Teams can be all boy, all girls or co-ed. Team sign-up forms are available in South Campus 

Main Office and North Campus Activities office. Sign up sheets due by 3PM Thursday, Sept 12. $8 

Registration fee Due upon sign-up. 

Arrowhead eSports and gaming is looking for all gamers interested in participating on our Smash Brothers 

and Overwatch team.  We will be having our first meeting on Thursday, September 5th at 2:45 after school 

in the North Campus library.  This is for all students who are interested in Arrowhead eSports and finding 

out more about our opportunities for competitive and casual play. Please contact Mr Flesch or Mr Skaros 

with any questions.   

Do you want to be a part of Arrowhead Drama's Actors or Stage Crew?  Would you like to be on stage, 
acting, singing, or dancing?  Would you like to work behind the scenes?  Build and paint sets and props? 
run the lights or sound?  move scenery in the shadows?   
 

Do you just like to have fun while meeting new people and working on a team!  If you are at all interested 
in any of these ideas, come to ONE of our informational meetings on Thursday, September 12 at 2:45pm 
OR 6:30pm in room N100.   
 

If you have questions or can’t make it, contact Mrs. Markano  You are always welcome to join! 
 

The Girl Club is holding an informational meeting on Thursday, Sept. 12 from 2:45 - 3:15 in NC201. 
Girl Up is a United Nations sponsored organization that works to fight gender discrimination all over the 
world. 
Come and find out more about the club and what we will be doing this year. 
 

WELCOME ALL CHESS PLAYERS! 
In Chess Club students meet socially to play chess. The club is student-centered and student-driven.   
All levels of ability are welcome. 
We meet the first and third Thursdays of the month, from 2:45 - 3:45 in room 201 at North Campus. 
Our first meeting will be on Thursday, Sept. 19.  
Chess boards and pieces are provided. 
 

 

If you forget or leave something in the Lunchroom, remember to check the lost and found. 
 

Are you interested in a career in healthcare? Would you like to learn more about healthcare through 
community events and volunteering? Come see what HOSA: Future Health Professionals has to offer. Our 
first meeting is Tuesday, Sept 17th  at 2:45 in the junior study hall room. We will have information about 
how to become a member and our September activities.  Contact Mrs. King with any questions.  
 

 

 


